
From: Brian Marcontell 
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 9:26 AM 
To: Brian Marcontell 
Cc: Steve C. Ormbrek; Michael Brown 
Subject: SIRAS Update 4/8/2025 No Office Hours Today 

 

Hi All, 

 

There will be no office hours today, but office hours will resume next week on 4/15/2025. 

 

Keep on keeping on to: 

Get all pending records sent to CALPADS. 

Run your 16.21 reports and Data Discrepancy reports in CALPADS! 

Contact support@sirassystems.com for help clearing any pending records or errors in 
CALPADS. 

 

Hope everyone is having a wonderful week! 

 

Kind regards, 

Brian 

 

 

Brian Marcontell | Vice President 

 

C: (805) 252-2052 

 


